
 

PUBLIC MEETING 
BROAD BRANCH ROAD ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

The District Department of Transportation (DDOT) and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) invite you 
to attend the second Public Meeting for the Broad Branch Road Environmental Assessment in accordance 
with the National Environmental Policy Act and Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act.  This 
Public Meeting will be held on: 

Thursday, November 8, 2012 

from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 

The Methodist Home of DC 
4901 Connecticut Avenue, NW 

Washington, DC 20008 

The project involves the rehabilitation of Broad Branch Road between Linnean Avenue and Beach Drive, NW.  
The proposed improvements are to address current infrastructure deficiencies as well as community and 
safety concerns. 

The purpose of the Public Meeting is to engage the public in the project and provide opportunity to provide 
comments on the project and on the alternatives being developed for the project.  Engineering concepts, 
displays, and other technical information will be available for review at the meeting.  Interested parties for 
historic preservation issues are also invited. 

Both verbal and written statements will be taken at the Public Meeting.  Comments may also be submitted via 
e-mail to BroadBranch@parsons.com or to Stephen Walter at Parsons Transportation Group, 100 M Street, 
SE, Suite 1200, Washington, DC  20003. 

DDOT is committed to ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, or denied the benefits of, its 
projects, programs, and services on the basis of race, color, national origin, or gender, as provided by Title VI 
of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 or on the basis of disability as provided by the Americans with Disabilities Act. 

If you need special accommodations or language assistance services (translation or interpretation), please 
contact Stephen Walter at 202-775-3380 or by e-mail at Stephen.C.Walter@parsons.com in advance of the 
meeting.  These services will be provided free of charge. 

For more information please contact: 

Wayne Wilson, DDOT Project Manager, at (202) 671-4582 

District Department of Transportation 

Infrastructure Project Management Administration 

55 M Street, SE 

Washington, DC 20003 


